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ASDA Management Provocation
 
Dear Colleagues

It seems that ASDA management are carrying out listening exercises to gather views on the recent pay offer. Given the unprecedented and overwhelming rejection of the company offer, you would have thought the time, energy and money being wasted on these listening groups could have been far better used trying to resolve the pay negotiations. 

Indeed, if the company had put greater time, effort and resources into the pay negotiations and their subsequent offer they would probably not be in the mess they currently find themselves.

We are receiving feedback from a number of sites that managers are spreading misinformation and trying to be provocative. So be it. It is unclear whether we are dealing with a concerted company policy or a few maverick managers, but either way, we should not respond to these provocations. 

Ultimately, we must bear in mind that if we do not find a way forward on pay quickly, then it is likely we will be carrying out a consultative ballot, which will give us a clear indication on how employees wish to take matters forward. Provocation from management on sites will only serve to further inflame opinion as we go into any ballot process.

Yours fraternally
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GARY SMITH

National Secretary
Commercial Services Section
Support Your Union - Join on-line – www.gmb.org.uk/join
NEWSBRIEF


For GMB Members in


ASDA DISTRIBUTION

















YOUR VOICE IN ASDA

GMB COMMERCIAL SERVICES SECTION

